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Orchestra Boosters of Grand Haven 

Summer Orchestra Scholarship Application 

 

Students Name:         Grade Next September:  

Address:     City:    Zip Code: 

Phone:      Cell:    E-mail Address: 

School attending next September:  GHHS  LSMS  WPMS 

Summer Camp attending:   

Address of summer camp:  

Address where payment is to be mailed: 

Date of summer camp session:    Cost of tuition: 

Other scholarship(s) student is receiving (indicate amount): 

Parent’s signature:        Date: 

Director’s signature:        Date: 

 

IMPORTANT: Please attach a copy of your camp acceptance letter indicating that you have been accepted into 

camp for the upcoming summer. 

Students may be required to audition for their orchestra director and should make arrangements with their 

director to setup an audition time. Applications must be submitted NO LATER THAN APRIL 1ST of each year and 

should be placed either in the OBGH mailbox located in the GHHS Orchestra room or given to the Middle School 

Director.   

IMPORTANT: As of the 2001-025 school year the deadline for return of scholarship applications will be strictly 

enforced. Late and/or incomplete forms will not be honored. ALSO, NO APPLICATIONS FOR SCHOLARSHIPS WILL BE 

ACCEPTED UNLESS ON THIS COMPLETED SCHOLARSHIP FORM. This is for your convenience, as well as the 

convenience of those involved in implementing the program. It is especially important to have the address that we 

are to use to send the funds to, as this is often different from the address of the camp.  

OBGH summer orchestra scholarships will be sent directly to the campers’ home. It has been the tradition of OBGH 

to give all students the same amount, regardless of the amount of tuitions. This is usually $50, depending on the 

number of students applying for scholarships AND the amount of scholarship money available. This amount will 

vary from year to year. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. Your attention to the details of this form will result in the 

smoother running of the scholarship program, and will make the entire process easier for everyone involved  

 

 


